
Dear Legislators: 
 
  I was horrified to hear that Oregon sponsors cruel coyote killing contests. 
This is unconscionable. 
There is no sound scientific or moral basis for this blood-sport slaughter and it must end 
immediately. 
As a property owner in Portland, OR, I demand that these atrocities against Oregon wildlife end. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ruth Kastner 
 


